
Dear Mr Davis  
As part owner of the above site I would like to make some points.  
My family have owned the site for more than 60 years ,my brother and myself 40 years.during  
this time we have not made a official application for planning permission as it is in the green belt . 
We understand that the Vale has taken considerable time and care to deter that this site is the 
most suitable for development in Cumnor using a consultancy from another district. 
There is a ground swell of opinion in the village supporting the removal of the Green Belt , 
although unlikely to put pen to paper, that if Cumnor has a responcibility to provide housing, 
then Site 22 is the obvious choice. The objectors, of course, have more motivation to make 
their feelings known and rightly so. 
I would also question the figure of 200 dwellings? Is that number sacrosanct ? It seems to me  
that it could adjusted to suit the situation. 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
R G Boyles. 
 
Sent from my iPad 


